
SHABBAT SERVICE / PARENT-CHILD SHABBAT / 

BROTHERHOOD’S 91ST ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS 
 
May 3, 2024                                               26 Nisan 5784              

                                                                                        Mishkan T’filah 
  

For information on usage of Mishkan T’filah, please see “A Note on  

Style and Usage” on pages xvii and xviii in the siddur.  For those with 

young children, there are all kinds of Jewish soft toys and books available 

for quiet play in the chest and on the small table at the back of sanctuary.   
 

SHABBAT ZEMIRAH:               Hava Nashira        643  

BLESSING AND LIGHTING OF SHABBAT CANDLES:      120-121 

Debra Gorra Barash, Nikki Levin, Pam Treisman, Ruth Treisman 

and Nadine Zuckerman. 

READER:  KIDDUSH:    Frank Berg, Bob Brazner,       122 

Mark Holland, Allen Lavine, Michael Levin, Alan Sidman and 

Dan Wilkinson.    

 ALL SING:   Kiddush        123 

KABBALAT SHABBAT                 130-145 

READING:   Levin and Dorf family          124 

  ALL SING:   L’chah Dodi                138-139 

 READING:  Andrew Appel,        145 

                                             Chuck Lerner, and Norm Malmon 

 READER’S KADDISH          144 

SHEMA AND ITS BLESSINGS: Levin/Straus family;            146-163   

                                                 Kavalar and O’Connor family  

          ALL READ:  Ma-ariv Aravim                  148  

ALL SING:          Ahavat Olam        150 

 ALL CHANT:       Ve’ahavtah         154 

 ALL SING:          Mi Chamochah       158 

    Hashkiveinu               160 

                  V’shamru                 162 

TEFILLAH:  TEFILLAH:     Todd Canham, Gary Engle,    164-181      

                                                          Gary Kavalar, and Mitch Sandler;  

                                              Aprill-Jawort family;  

                  Michael Barolsky, Brian Feiges, 

     Rich Lansing and Robert Steingart           

ALL SING:        Shalom Rav                      178 

    Oseh Shalom           180 
 

FOR THE READING OF THE TORAH (362-381) 
 

HOTZA-AH:  HOTZA-AH:   Jodi Habush Sinykin      362-366  

All those with birthdays in May are invited to join in the hakafah  

and then join in the blessings before and after the Torah reading. 

TORAH BERAHOT:  Brian Feiges and all those        368 

celebrating birthdays in May.  Sam Feiges will chant from Achare-Mot,  

Leviticus 16:1-18:30 (Plaut, pp. 770 – 778).   

MI SHE BERACH:    A blessing for all who have  

celebrated or will celebrate their birthdays in May. 

HAGBAH:    Andrew Appel        370 

GELILAH:    Penny Freedman            370 

PRAYER FOR THE NEW MONTH         379 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY BLESSING    

MI SHE-BEI-RACH          371 

PROPHETIC READING:  Ezekiel 22:1-19 

                                                   (Plaut, pp. 795 - 796) 

HACHNASAH:      Jodi Habush Sinykin      374-375 

 ALL SING:  Al Shlosha/Etz Hayyim      367, 374 

COMMENTS:  Mark Holland, Brotherhood President 

and Dan Wilkinson, Brotherhood Celebration Committee Chair 

FOR THE COUNTING OF THE OMER       570 

ALEINU:   Grinker and Lerner family      586-589 

MEDITATION BEFORE KADDISH        592-597 

KADDISH           598 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   Mike Grinker    

CLOSING SONGS: Hineh Mah Tov          644 

Our thanks to Rick Kieffer for serving as our accompanist this  

Shabbat.  We also thank Bob Brazner and Will Sandler for  

running our audio-visual streaming system.  Join us following the 

service in Surlow Hall for oneg. 
 

GREETERS:  Rich Lansing and Norm Malmon   

Hearing devices and reading glasses are available from the greeters. 
 

BIMAH BASKET SPONSOR and PULPIT FLOWER DONOR:   

Temple Brotherhood in honor of their 91st Anniversary. 
 

ONEG SHABBAT HOST:  Temple Brotherhood in honor of  

their 91st Anniversary. 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Thank you for helping us strengthen our community by wearing your 

nametag.  Please return them to the appropriate basket on the table in   

the cardo before you leave. 
 
Funds deposited in our Sol Dorf TZEDAKAH BOX during the  

month of May will be given to Nechama, a Jewish response to disaster. 

Nechama (which means comfort) is rooted in the value of Tikkun Olam, 

repairing the world, and provides comfort and hope to communities by 

engaging volunteers in disaster recovery work across the United States. 

The organization aims to provide disaster-affected communities with the 

resources needed to not only rebuild after natural disasters, but also to 

enable these communities to better prepare for and respond to events in 

the future. 
 
Our LIBRARY’S BOOKMOBILE and the PJ LIBRARY are  

located in our Soref Lounge with a self-checkout system.  Our 

LIBRARY’S BOOK CLUB meets next on Tuesday, May 21, at 1:00 

pm.  The group will be discussing Lawless:  A Lawyer’s Unrelenting 

Fight for Justice in a War Zone by Kimberley Motley, with discussion 

led by Barbara Dichter.  All are welcome.   
 

 

Join RUN FOR THEIR LIVES on Sundays to walk or run to bring 

attention to the plight of the hostages in Gaza.  Signs and Israeli flags  

are welcome, as are dogs. For more information, contact Alexa Safer  

at alexasafer@gmail.com.   
 
Temple Brotherhood invites you to: 

---  purchase the YOM HASHOAH YELLOW YAHRTZEIT  

      CANDLES as Yom HaShoah approaches.  For more information,  

      call or check with Kelley at the front desk of the synagogue or  

      contact Mark Holland at 414-736-0696. 

---  purchase MARCUS THEATRE GIFT CARDS and/or TICKETS.   

      15% of all proceeds goes to Lifelong Learning.  Get a $3 snack  

      card with the purchase of two $8.50 premium discount tickets.  

      Order at ceebj.org or call the office at 414-228-7545. 
 
Lifelong Learning invites you to: 

--- WOMEN’S TORAH STUDY on Tuesday mornings from 10:00 

      – 11:30 am with Dr. Sherry Blumberg.  Register on our website  

      for the Zoom link. 

---  HOW TO…CONTINUED!  How do we sing Birkat HaMazon  

      (The Blessing after the Meal) and what does it mean?  How can we  

      recognize beautiful Hebrew poems throughout our prayers and why  

      do they exist?  How do we pray – is there a structure to the prayers,  

      when do we bow, stand and sit, and are there different melodies  

      that we use to set a mood for a service?  Join Cantor Barash to  

      explore all of this and more on Tuesday evenings from 7:00 – 8:30  

      pm.  The remaining dates and topics:  May 7:  How to Pray (Part 2)  

      – The Choreography of Prayer; May 14:  How to Pray (Part 3) –  

     The Music of Prayer. 

---  learn from DR. MICHAEL MAZIUS for an hour-long  

      presentation about how we can help our children, students, and  

      ourselves bypass the traps laid by technology and media and  

      instead, build deep, meaningful, and lasting connections with each  

      other. This Eugene and Ruth Freedman Memorial Lecture will be  

      on Thursday, May 9, at 7:00 pm. Please register for this free event  

      at ceebj.org. 
 
Our WOMEN OF EMANU-EL encourage you to purchase your  

gift cards to Bayside Garden Center from them, and 15% of your  

purchase will come back to the Women of Emanu-El. You can order  

on our website, or with the front desk of the synagogue. 
 
JEWISH OVERNIGHT CAMP REGISTRATION IS OPEN!  For  

our local Reform movement camp, OSRUI, register at osrui.org, with  

sessions available for campers as young as first grade.  Contact Rabbi 

Barolsky with questions and/or for information about camperships  

to any Jewish summer camp. 
 
The MILWAUKEE JEWISH COMMUNITY FOUNDATION  

is accepting applications for scholarships for Jewish summer camp,  

college-aged and young adult Israel trips, and college.  More  

information can be found at milwaukeejewish.org/scholarships.  
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    Jessica K. Barolsky       
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Cantor 

 
Francis Barry Silberg 

Rabbi Emeritus 
 

M’Johno Foster 
Director of Security 

 

Michael Grinker 
President 

 

Register for the 22nd ANNUAL SALUTE TO SONG AND  

SPIRIT: FINDING HOME, on Sunday, June 9 at 5:00 pm, featuring 

Cantor Barash, Cantor Perry Fine, Rena Strober, and Musical Director  

Bill Hindin. More information is available on ceebj.org.   
 

Are you, or someone you know, experiencing sadness or grief  

from the loss of a loved one?  The GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP  

can help.  The sessions are free and open to the community  

regardless of gender, faith, ethnicity, income or lifestyle.  To  

register or for more information, please call Jewish Family  

Services at 414-225-1374 or email clinic@jfsmilw.org.  

 

 

UPCOMING WORSHIP SERVICES 
 

Join us in person or watch online at the CEEBJ website, on  

Facebook Live, on YouTube, or on Zoom.  See Emanu-Email or 

ceebj.org/email for the appropriate Zoom and in-person  

registration links.    
   
 
 
Saturday, May 4 

Shabbat Morning Study Minyan 

9:00 am 
 
 
Sunday, May 5 

Yom Ha-Shoah Service 

7:00 pm 

Rabbi Barolsky will share her grandmother’s story of  

survival and resilience, as well as photos from her  

childhood in Germany. 

 

Friday, May 10 

Shabbat Service  

6:15 pm 

Eitan Spiegel, an Israeli therapist, will speak  

about his experiences since October 7. 
 
 
Saturday, May 11 

Shabbat Morning Study Minyan 

9:00 am 
 
Shabbat Morning Service 

10:30 am 

Nathan Lewis Janavitz will be called to the 

Torah as a Bar Mitzvah 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PARTICIPATE IN OUR SERVICE 
 

We welcome members of the congregation to participate in 
services; please contact the Clergy Office at 
clergyoffice@ceebj.org or 414-228-7545. 
 
 
 

FLOWER, BIMAH BASKET AND 
ONEG SHABBAT SPONSORSHIP 

 
We welcome you to sponsor bimah flowers or a bimah 
basket to honor a birthday, wedding, anniversary, family 
simcha, special occasion or to mark a yahrtzeit. You may 
also sponsor an oneg (after any 7:00 or 7:30 pm worship 
service). For more information, please contact the 
synagogue office at 414-228-7545. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Joseph and Vera Zilber Campus 
2020 West Brown Deer Road, Milwaukee, WI 53217 

414-228-7545 
Visit www.ceebj.org for more information or 

to live stream services. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Mission: We are a vibrant spiritual home and place of 
learning where all individuals can deepen their Jewish 
identity, engage with our community and give back to our 
world. 
 

* * * 
 

Founded in 1856, Congregation Emanu-El B’ne Jeshurun 
continues to speak to our traditions while addressing the 
ever-changing needs of our congregation. 
 
Our sanctuary is a unique Jewish expression of sacred 
space amidst a pastoral setting where mind and spirit can 
come to rest and allow for transcendence. 
 
As an extended family, we care about each other and any of 
us would be pleased to speak with you about our 
congregation or about membership. Please join us at the 
kiddush or oneg that follows the service. 
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